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From: David Carney [carneysoil@hotmail.comL ... -22)9 OGT-30-P!1 3 : - t6
Sent: Saturday, October 24, 2009 9:25 AM

To: EP, RegComments INDEPENDENT HEGUWRf
Subject: Proposed Restrictions on Outside Wood Boilers HWitW Wmmmm

To EQB & DEP
From David A. Carney
511 Deer Creek Road
Saxonburg, PA 16056

E-Mail CarnevsOil@Hotmail.com

My outside furnace is the only source of heat that I use for my home. Any regulations that will
impair the use of my furnace will create a hardship.

My furnave has been in use since the fall of 1987 and has not created any problems.

I use the wood that I get from my own farm. It's just my way to help reduce our dependancy on
foreign oil.

I understand that there will be hearings scheduled on this matter. Will you send me the times,
dates and locations of these hearings?

Thank you

David A. Carney
CarneysOtl@Hotmail.com

If you have the ability to read this E-Mail thank one of your Teachers.
If you're reading it in English, Thank a Veteran.
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